Christ Church (C of E) Primary School
Upton Rd, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 oPB
Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan
Tel: -0151 677 5152
schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk



Friday 22nd May 2020

Dear parents and carers,

I had hoped to be able to provide you with an update regarding pupils from F2, Y1 and Y6 returning to school.

However, given the news this morning about track and trace potentially being available in two weeks and the local Wirral position we will continue to be open for vulnerable pupils and pupils of essential workers only w/c 1st June and will aim to open to other pupils from 8th June.

I will forward further information next week, but wanted to update you on our position.

Best Wishes,

Mrs Donelan



